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HOLIDAY HOMEWORK 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

With summer holidays approaching, it’s essential to strike a balance between 
academic rigor and creative exploration. Therefore, we have designed enriching 
homework to keep students constructively engaged. This year’s Summer 
Enrichment work focuses on discovering various Art Forms of India to enhance 
students’ knowledge and appreciation of our rich cultural heritage. Each class 
has been assigned a unique Indian art form with creative tasks related to it.  
 
Our country boasts a diverse and vibrant artistic heritage, with various art forms 
reflecting its rich culture. Madhubani Painting, Tanjore Painting and Warli art 
are just a few examples, and there are many more fascinating art forms across 
India, each with its unique history and cultural significance. MERAKI, the 
exhibition, scheduled in the month of July, will feature our students’ work and 
will undoubtedly be a celebration of creativity and cultural expression.   
 
The school will reopen on Monday, 1st July 2024. We encourage all students to 
complete and submit their Summer Holiday Homework, shared via ERP, within 
the first week of July.  
 
Wishing you a wonderful vacation and happy family bonding time.  
 
 
Warm regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari      
Principal                                                                     
 


